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Health Action International has filed an official request with the Dutch government, under
the Wet Openbaar Bestuur (the Dutch-equivalent of a Freedom of Information Act), to
release all documents related to the recent seizures of generic medicines in transit. We
hope to obtain documentation that will help to identify the operating procedures or events
that allowed these seizures to occur and to determine why these seizures continued to occur
over a period of time.

Read more...


http://haiweb.org/wp-content/uploads/2016/10/HAI-Requests-Government-Documents-on-Generic-Medicines-Seizures-2009.pdf
http://haiweb.org/wp-content/uploads/2016/10/HAI-Requests-Government-Documents-on-Generic-Medicines-Seizures-2009.pdf

